
 
 

CITY OF CARRIZO SPRINGS 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

WATER DISTRIBUTION 
 

Due to a major water leak affecting the community non drinking 
water will be distributed at the at the Old HEB – 400 North 5th Street 
use for other household necessities. 

Please provide your own containers. 

We apologize for the temporary inconvenience this has caused.   

If you have any questions concerning this matter, you may contact the 
City of Carrizo Springs at 830-876-2476.   

 
 


